
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Monday, November 13, 2006 09:19 AM

To: Weinrich, Dan

Subject: website news at Dan Weinrich Minerals

11/13/2006

I have now returned from Munich.  It was great meeting some of you at the show! 
  
While away I was unable to access the internet.  Now that I have returned home the auctions will resume as usual.  I will have new 
specimens posted to the auction website by Tuesday evening. 
  
I will begin updating the regular website on a consistent basis again within one week. 
  
Thank you for your patience on this!  I will send out another message after the first update appears. 
  
Dan Weinrich 
http://www.danweinrich.com 


